
 

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION 

  

RULE TITLE:  Florida Administrative Code 61C-5.001 Safety Standards. 

 
NOTICE OF CHANGE 

  

Dear Elevator Licensee or Elevator Personnel, 

  

The Bureau of Elevator Safety has adopted new ASME Elevator Safety Code A17.3-2015, Safety Code 
for Existing Elevators and Escalators.  Part of this new Safety Code includes Section 3.10 Operating 
Devices and Control Equipment, Requirement 3.10.12 System to Monitor and Prevent Automatic 
Operation of the Elevator with Faulty Door Contact Circuits. All conveyances licensed by the State of 
Florida Bureau of Elevator Safety, including those located within the 5 contracted jurisdictions must 
be in compliance of the above Code by December 31, 2023.  The Bureau of Elevator Safety 
encourages all owners of conveyances licensed by the State of Florida or any of its 5 Contracted 
Jurisdictions to contact your Elevator Company to discuss what your conveyances will need in order 
to comply with this section of A17.3-2015. 

Your received this notice because this is the official email address on record for the license(s). If you 
no longer own, lease or manage the elevator property, please take the time to notify the Bureau of 
Elevator Safety of the change of ownership at dhr.elevators@myfloridalicense.com. For licensing 
and other information, you may call our Customer Contact Center at 850.487.1395 between the 
hours of 8:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m., ET, Monday through Friday. 

Regards, 
Bureau of Elevator Safety 

  

Unfortunately, this email is an automated notification, which is unable to receive replies. We're 
happy to help you with any questions or concerns you may have. Please contact us at the phone 
number above or via dhr.elevators@myfloridalicense.com 
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2601 Blair Stone Rd , Tallahassee, FL 32399  

 
   


